
 
 

 
 

María José Leal, new CFO of the company 
 

• AEDAS Homes is creating a new department that joins Finance and 
Investor Relations. 

• María José Leal will head up the newly-created department as CFO of 
the company 

 
AEDAS Homes, a leading developer in the new real estate cycle in Spain, has hired María José 
Leal as Director of Finance and Investor Relations. After this new hiring, the company has 
taken the decision to consolidate these two departments, which up until now have been 
separate.  
 
María José Leal has a wealth of experience working for listed multinationals during periods of 
significant growth. She has led numerous successful M&A operations and also has a strong 
relationship with the international capital markets community going back more than seven 
years. 
 
With this change, AEDAS Homes will maximize synergies, improve efficiency and capacity, and 
even better serve its shareholders, investors and the market in general. 
 
María José Leal holds a degree in Economics and Business Administration from CUNEF and a 
postgraduate degree in General Management from IESE, and most recently served as Deputy 
CFO of AENA and PROSEGUR, both listed companies. 
 
The company thanks Enrique Gracia for his dedication and hard work and would like to 
acknowledge his professionalism and dedication in key moments such as the IPO. Enrique 
Gracia will continue with the company until the end of the year to ensure a smooth transition 
process.  

 


